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Mass Intentions 

Sun 7:30 Healing for Mamie Hack Nelson 
 9:00 +James & Myrtle Kelly 
 10:30 +William Luckett 
 12:00 +June Green & +Jim Raphael Carroll 
Mon 6:15 +Donald Crone 
 8:15 +James Broughton 
 12:00 +Helen Larkin & Special Intention for  
  Sarah Elizabeth McNally 
Tue 6:15 +Poor Souls & Living & Deceased  
  members of FOSS & +Rachel Milliet  
  & +Rennie  Pidgeon Harmon 
 8:15 Special Intention for First Communicants 
 12:00 +Poor Souls & Living & Deceased  
  members of FOSS & +Helen Larkin  
  & +Jim Raphael Carroll 
Wed 6:15 +Mary Catherine Gorman 
 8:15 Special Intention for Marilyn Allen 
 12:00 Special Intention for Johnny Jude &  
  Scarlett & for Tony Lanigan 
Thur 6:15 +Frances Brett 
 8:15 +Tan Wallace 
 12:00 +Jodie Ray Brown & +Arthur M. Johnson 
Fri 6:15 +Poor Souls in Honor of St Joseph 
 8:15 +Don Crone 
 12:00 Special Intention for Tony Lanigan & for  
  Marilyn Allen 
Sat 6:15 +John Landrigan 
 8:15 +Clarence & Estelle Johnson 
 4:30 +Mary Borger & Adele Crenshaw   

Prayers are requested for the sick: Michael 
Houston+Libba Byrd+Mega Mulroy+Carmen Smith+Tony 
Lanigan+Margaret Kolasinski+Clay Tidwell, Sr.+Harry 
Solden+Ann Edwards+Bradley Warner+Todd Brooks 

Prayers are requested for the repose of the soul of 
Juanita Moore 

Parish Mission Statement 
We the people of St. Louis Parish, in full communion with the Roman Catholic Church, nurtured  

by the Eucharist, strive to be the body of Christ to all God's people. We are committed to  
a culture of life through worship, prayer, life-long evangelization and development of youth,  

and we desire to live out the Gospel mandate to love God and our neighbors as ourselves. 

Rev. Jolly Sebastian, M.C.B.S., Pastor 

Rev. William F. Burke, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Ruben Rivera, Associate Pastor 

Rev. Michael Okata, Associate Pastor 

Deacon Jeff Drzycimski 

Deacon Mike D’Addabbo 

Deacon Ralph W. Donati, Deacon 

Emeritus 

Sr. Ancilia Indrati, C.B., DRE 

Ronald Pierotti, Business Manager 

Jan O’Donnell, Admin. Asst. to Fr. Jolly  

Anna Shelton, Accounts Receivable  

& Tuition Administrator 

Albert A. Burk, Jr., Choir Director 

Ray Mullins, Choir Director 

Libba Nance, Wedding Coordinator 

Jana Soefker, Nursery Director 

Paul Walker, Director Youth Ministry 

Hannah Hill, Assoc. Dir. Youth Ministry 

Pat Ellis, Receptionist 

Andrew Clark, Receptionist 

Jim Clark, Evening Receptionist 

Teddi L. Niedzwiedz, School Principal 

Vickie Shaw, School Assistant Principal 

Kim Pesce, School Director of Admissions 

Michael W. Bennett, Athletic Director 

 
Look under the “About” link on our 
website at stlouischurchmphs.org for 
contact information for staff members. 

Parish & School Staff 



 
 

 

OFFERTORY REPORT 

Sunday, April 22—$30,388 
Please remember St. Louis Catholic Church in your will. 

Special Events This WeekSpecial Events This Week  

 Senior High Youth Group from 2:00-3:45 pm on Grounds 

 Junior High Youth Group from 4:30-5:45 pm on Grounds 

 Men’s Club Business Meeting at 7:15 pm in Dining Hall 

Sunday 
May 6 

 

 St. Vincent de Paul Meeting at 6:00 pm in Clunan Center 
Monday 

May 7 

 

 Baptism Class at 6:30 pm in Meeting Room 
Tuesday 

May 8 

 

Sundays 

Parish Religious Ed Class at 9 am in School 

Coffee & Donuts in Clunan Center 

Knitting Ministry 1-3 pm in Meeting Room 

Charismatic Group in Mtg Rm at 7:30 pm 

Tuesdays 

WOW in Meeting Room at 11:30 am 

St. Leo’s Lunch at 11:30 in Clunan Center 

Scouts in Scout Room at 6 pm 

Thursdays 

Fishers of Men in Clunan Center at 6:45 am 

 33 Days to Morning Glory at 10:00 am & 7:00 pm in Clunan Center 
Wednesday 

May 9 

 

 Feast of the Ascension of the Lord (Holyday of Obligation moved to Sunday, May 13) 

 Church Office Closed 

 Serra Club Holy Hour at 7:00 pm in Church 

Thursday 
May 10 

 

Weekly MeetingsWeekly Meetings  

 Blood Pressure Screenings in St. Vincent de Paul Office following 4:30 pm Mass 

 Second Collection for Catholic Communications Campaign 

Saturday 
May 12 

 

May is the Month of Mary 



 
 

 

Save the Date 

Vacation Bible School 

June 4th-8th 

9 am– 12:30 pm 

St. Louis Catholic School 
 

To attend: https://tinyurl.com/VBSAttend18 
To volunteer: https://tinyurl.com/VBSVolun18 

ST. LOUIS  
PARENT’S DAY OUT 

SUBSTITUTES NEEDED 
Substitutes are needed for our Parent’s Day Out 

Program. Parent’s Day Out meets Monday through 
Wednesday in the Clunan Center Nursery. 
Background Check is required, References are 
requested and Virtus Training is required. 
Nurturing individuals, contact Jana Soefker at  
255-1963 or Jana.Soefker@stlouis.cdom.org. 

WHAT A GREAT DATE NIGHT! 
How would you and 
your loved one 
enjoy spending a 
Saturday night with 
Jesus? The 
Adoration Chapel is 
seeking Adorers for 
the 8-9 pm Saturday 

hour.  You could not have a better date night. If you 
wish, feel free to ask friends to join you and share 
this date with others. Contact Joan Thomas at 
Thomas.joan6@gmail.com or 901-481-1274 to 
sign up. 

FLEUR DE LIS 
We will end the year with 
Mass at 6 pm on Thursday, 
May 24th with our own May 
Procession and Crowning. 
Bring a flower for the vases 
on the crowning altar. We 
will have programs to hand 
out as we enter church and 
take our flowers to the altar 

before sitting down. Dinner will follow in the 
Clunan Center. Leonard's will be catering a Bar-B-
Que dinner. It's a great way to start off our summer 
break. Watch for a mailing in August with the 2018-
2019 calendar. Call Cathy or Fred at 685-1934 by 
Monday, May 21st to make a reservation. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
In the month of March, St Vincent de Paul assisted 

25 families in need! 16 with utilities, 6 with rent, 1 
with taxes, 1 with moving expenses and one we 
helped “twin” with another SVDP conference on 
their family. Thank you for helping us help those 
who need assistance!  

CONGRATULATIONS FR. KEITH STEWART 
Rev. J. Keith Stewart will celebrate 
the 25th Anniversary  of 
Ordination to the Priesthood with 
a Mass of Thanksgiving on 
Tuesday, May 22nd at 7 pm at St. 
Brigid Catholic Church. A 
reception to follow the Mass . All 
St. Louis parishioners are invited. 

mailto:Thomas.joan6@gmail.com


 
 

 

THE BISHOP’S APPEAL  
SUPPORTS SEMINARIANS 

The Diocese of Memphis is blessed with 20 
seminarians. These men are studying at 
seminaries in the United States and Mexico. As 
they discern, they also prepare to bring the mercy 
of Christ to local parishioners and to a world which 
needs love, guidance and forgiveness. The Bishop’s 
Annual Appeal pays for the education of our future 
priests.  

Thanks to all our parishioners who have made 
their gift to the 2018 Bishop’s Appeal. If you have 
not yet made a gift or pledge, please fill out a 
commitment card located in the Narthex or visit 
www.cdom.org to donate online. Please participate 
in the support of our diocesan church. 

St. Louis  
Parish Access Code:  

PTQN96 

SAA-SDS Explorers Summer Programs 
Are you ready to explore all of the amazing 

opportunities the St. Agnes-St. Dominic campus has 
to offer? Programs are available for rising PK-
8th grade students. We have a full-day Jr Day Camp/
Day Camp and more than 40 specialty programs. You 
are guaranteed to find a summer experience on our 
campus to meet your child's needs! Please 
visit http://saasdssummerprograms.com or 
email eda-summercamp@saa-sds.org for more 
information. 

 

ST. LOUIS CATHOLIC SCHOOL ADMISSIONS 
St. Louis Catholic School is ranked in the top 25 

private schools in Memphis, based on student 
enrollment for the 2017-18 school year. Although 
most classes are full, there is limited space in 
Kindergarten, third grade, and junior high.  Contact 
Kim Pesce, Director of Admissions, at 255-1900 or 
kpesce@stlouismemphis.org if you are interested in 
any of those grades. Whether you are new to our 
parish, new to the area, or simply considering a 
Catholic education, Mrs. Pesce would love to show 
you all that SLS has to offer.   

Marian Movement of Priests  
Cenacle & Mass 

“My Immaculate Heart is your safe refuge for 
these difficult times” (Jesus alone is the Great GOD 
and Architect of the universe.) “The Red Dragon is 
Marxist atheism, which has now conquered the 
whole world, and which has induced humanity to 
build a new civilization of its own, without 
God.” (Rev. 12) “The Black Beast is also Masonry 
which has infiltrated the Church and attacks it, 
wounds, it, and seeks by its subtle tactics to 
demolish it.”  (Rev. 13) Message of June 29, 1983—
From:  Book:  “To The Priests our Lady’s Beloved 
Sons” 

All are invited to honor Mary and make a 
consecration to her Immaculate Heart on 
Wednesday, May 30th from 6:30-8:30 pm at St. 
Louis Church. Families with children are especially 
invited. Rosary with consecration at 6:30 p.m.; 
Mass of the Immaculate Heart of Mary at 7:30 p.m. 
Fr. Richard Cortese will be the celebrant. 



 
 

 

The St. Louis Parish American Heritage Girls recently held their annual Raingutter Regatta on the grounds 

of our campus. 

American Heritage Girls 
Raingutter Regatta 

The Monarch Cardinal 5K was recently held on our campus. Proceeds benefitted Madonna Learning 

Center and St. Louis Catholic School. Thank you to the sponsors and all who participated! 

Monarch Cardinal 5K 



 
 

 

 

MOTHER’S DAY 
CATHOLIC CHARITIES & 

BIRTHRIGHT 
Catholic Charities of West 
Tennessee is honored to be 
partnering with Birthright of 
Memphis, Inc. in their mission to 
support pregnant women in need 

of help, and we invite you to celebrate Mother’s 
Day by aiding us in our support of these mothers. If 
you can donate gently worn maternity clothing or 
small gifts that will be shared with the mothers, 
such as scented soap or a gift card to an ice cream 
shop, please contact Leigh Ann Roman,  
Director of Communications and Development at 
Catholic Charities, at 722-4733 or 
leighann.roman@acc.cdom.org. 

WORLD IMMIGRATION DAY 
Come and “Share the Journey” with Catholic 

Charities of West Tennessee and celebrate World 
Immigration Day on Thursday, June 21st at 12 
pm at our offices at 1325 Jefferson Ave.  Join us for 
lunch and conversation with our newest 
neighbors, newcomers to our country who have 
received citizenship services through Catholic 
Charities. The event is free for all to attend. . 
Please RSVP to this event by contacting Rachel 
D’Addabbo at Rachel.daddabbo@acc.cdom.org or 

mailto:leighann.roman@acc.cdom.org
mailto:Rachel.daddabbo@acc.cdom.org

